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Comments: I am providing public comment on the motion to allow motorized electric bicycles on the trail.  This is

a bad idea for our forests, for our wildlife, and for ourselves.  I am against this initiative.  They are also likely to

threaten grazing livestock, and endanger our horseback riders. This is a bad ideas, and I beg you to reconsider.

Non-motorized trails are sacred and should not be changed.  We go up onto the our Forrests to get peace and

sanctuary, please do not take this from us!  Do not ruin the quit of the forest.  This is a huge mistake allowing this

to happen.  There are motorized trailers people can enjoy everywhere.  We need to protect our forests from

these kinds of initiatives.  


